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Chapter Ride Hot Line 847-281-3141 

Monthly Meeting 
October 16, 2022 

Breakfast at 9am 

Meeting at 10am 

Magnolia Café at Lambs Farm 

Upcoming Rides and Activities 
10/01—Somers Fire and Rescue Safety Fair 

10/02—Doc’s on the Fox 

10/08—Boondocks BBQ Burgers and Brew 

10/09—11th (overall) Baby Butt 500 (2nd for the year) 

10/15—Bavarian Beer House 

10/16—Chapter Meeting 

10/16—After Meeting Ride to the Bunker 

10/19—WWDC #8 Riverfront Brewhouse 

10/22—Fall Color Ride 

10/29—Halloween Bike Decorating Contest and Observation Ride 

Click here for more information on upcoming rides 

http://lakeshorehog.com/calendar/


Heather Johnston—Director 

 

Pumpkin spice everything must mean fall is here, right? Like for real this time? I’d say the 
weather disagrees, from the “second summer” we have had lately. While I’m personally a fan 
of cooler temps, on a positive note the warmer days mean more time to get those miles in!  

 

In addition to our awesome variety of rides that we have, we are also planning a couple other 
fun activities for you to enjoy, coming up soon. First is our Drive In Movie Night on October 
15, 6pm at the dealership. Flier is included in this newsletter and posted on our website. 
Please make sure to RSVP by October 9. 

 

Then, on December 10th we will have our annual Holiday Party. This year’s theme is 
“Nightmare Before Christmas” a/k/a Halloween. Signup sheets will be available at the Octo-
ber chapter meeting.  

 

Until next time, enjoy the road! 

Heather “Bling” Johnston 

Director 

director@lakeshoreH.O.G..com 

217-317-0384 

mailto:director@lakeshorehog.com


Doug Wrobel—Treasurer 

Well, hello again.  I don’t know what you all think, but time sure seems to be flying by.  It 
seems like we just started the month of September and it almost over with.  Hope the winter 
months fly by this quick. 

I’ve been on several rides lately and I'm really impressed with the number of new members 
that have been attended.  I had one couple go on my ride and after talking with them found 
out they were always riding by themselves and felt it was time to check out our rides.  They 
were impressed with how safely we ride and told me they will be on more rides from now on. 

As you all know, Philip Seils passed away.  For those who went on the Paducah trip, we were 
honor to have spent one last weekend with Philip.  He was always smiling and a very kind and 
genuinely wonderful person.  He will be missed. 

As the riding season is winding down, get out and ride.  Enjoy the changing scenery as Fall has 
arrived.  They reported on the news, that for our area the color changes should start the 
second week of October.  So, enjoy and keep the rubber side down. 

Doug Wrobel 

Treasurer/RC 

treasurer@lakeshorehog.com 



Sherrie Bransky—Secretary 

 

Sherrie Bransky 

Secretary 

Secretary@LakeShoreHOG.com 

Autumn is almost here. Evenings are getting cooler and the hot sunny days are shorter but 
there are still a lot of great rides and activities scheduled for this year.  Check out the LS 
HOG calendar and you’ll see the riding season isn’t over yet for our Chapter.  Have a favorite 
place to see the beautiful fall colors that isn’t on the calendar? Mention it to one of the Road 
Captains. There are still a few dates available for more rides to be added.  

 

With the Fall also comes the LS HOG Chapter elections.   

 

Elections are for a one year term for all primary officer positions. Director, Assistant Direc-
tor, Treasurer and Secretary.   

 

Nominations will be accepted at the October meeting and the Election held at the November 
meeting.  Members must be present to vote or have completed and turned in an absentee bal-
lot via email or postal mail at least one week prior to the November meeting. 

 

To be eligible to accept a nomination and/or run for a primary officer position, a person must 
be a member of the chapter for at least 2 full years and be an owner of a Harley Davidson 
motorcycle or the associate member of a Harley Davidson motorcycle owner. 

 

A more comprehensive outline of the election process and modifications to the election pro-
cess can be found on the main page of the Chapter Website. 

 

If you’d like to get more involved with the Chapter but are not ready to be a primary officer, 
there are a variety of discretionary officer positions also.  Please talk to Heather or one of 
the other primary officers if you are interested in any of the officer positions and want 
more information. 

mailto:Secretary@LakeShoreHOG.com?subject=From%20the%20newsletter


Roz Wrobel—Membership 

Greetings from Membership!!! 

 
As the weather is changing, so are the leaves that are always a beautiful site to see. Still 
plenty of riding to do and see, so please check the website and the board at the dealership.  

As all we know, that one of chapter family members, Philip Seilis has passed away. Loved see-
ing Phil’s smiling face at the chapter meetings, rides or events. Those of us who got to ride 
with Phil, it was a true honor. Our prayers to Phil’s family at this sad time.  Phil will truly be 
missed.  

We have two new members to out family and they are; Henry Warner and Stephen Jackson. 
Please make them welcome and say hi when you see them. We are 277 strong.  

 

Please remember to keep your national H.O.G. up current. If it should expire, you membership 
with the chapter becomes inactive until your national H.O.G. is current. This can be easily 
done by logging on www.hog.com.  I will also send a email or text if no email if it has expired. I 
check several times a month, please make sure that I have your current email address.  

Roz Wrobel 

aka" Muffin" 

Membership Officer/Volunteer Coordinator 

membership@lakeshorehog.com 

mailto:membership@lakeshorehog.com


John R. Sweeney Jr 

Head Road Captain 

 

Howdy Everyone, 

  

It’s that time of year again. Our October chapter meeting will be the end of this years 

Chapter Mileage Contest. Between now and October 16th you need to get your bikes mile-
age checked in for the year. You can either go see Kory at the dealership or I can check 
you in. Remember two things. If you do not check in by the deadline, you can’t be counted 

in this years contest. When you check in, that becomes your mileage for next year. So if 
you don’t make it by the 16th, still check in afterwards to get next year started. If you 

are having a problem making it, contact me and we’ll see if something can be worked out. 
But for the record “NO” you cannot take a photo with your phone and send it to me. That 
is not allowed and October 16th is the FINAL cut-off for 2022. If the weather on that 

day looked questionable, plan on checking in soon.  

 

Remember, Ride365 runs till the end of the year, so you can get some more miles on be-
fore that final check in and that one has to be done by Kory. I can’t do that one for you. 

And don’t forget you get $50 gift card for going 2,500 miles and another $100 gift card, 
if you go over 10,000. 

 

That does it for this month. Best of luck to everyone and the winners will be announced 

at our November meeting. Like last year, I will post the names of everyone that checked 
in by the deadline on our website, so you can verify that you weren’t missed. If you pur-
chased a bike during this year, you need to give me the ending mileage from the bike you 

traded in and the starting mileage of the new purchase. Then you will get credit for all of 
those miles on both bikes.  

 

One more thing, we still have some riding ahead of us. Look at the ride calendar for      

upcoming dates or check the hotline, 847 281-3141 

  

See you next month… 

John R Sweeney Jr. 

“Shiny side up and rubber side down…” 
Head Road Captain & Webmaster  
HeadRoadCaptain@lakeshorehog.com 

(847) 651-4469 (Cell) —- (847) 882-018 (Home) 



 

 

Hi everyone, 

 

On Sunday, November 6th, we will have our annual Teddy Bear boxing party and then deliver 

our donations for this year to DCFS. Things need to be finalized, but it looks like we will be 
delivering them down in Glen Ellyn again. We will confirm that by next months newsletter.  

Come on out and see all your wonderful donations and help us put a smile on some kids faces 
for Christmas.  

We prepare for this all year collecting and this is the pay-off. Happier kids. 

 

See you there… 

  

Thank you,  

Sammie Sweeney 

(847) 882-0187 



Lori Marcotte—Ladies of Harley 

 

Ladies of Harley 

Lori Marcotte 

 loh@LakeShoreHOG.com 

mailto:Safety@LakeShoreHOG.com
mailto:safety@LakeShoreHOG.com?subject=From%20the%20newsletter


George Lang – Historian 

 

George Lang 

Historian 

Historian@LakeShoreHOG.com 

mailto:Historian@LakeShoreHOG.com


 



 



 



Hello Sisters and Brothers, 

Below are some memories from the last month.  First are photos from the monthly meeting 
followed by misc. photos from our members.   

We lost one of our brothers, Phil Seils, this last month.  He will be missed in our H.O.G. 
Chapter.  Until we ride again. 

Bob Morrison—Photographer 



Bob Morrison—Photographer 



Bob Morrison—Photographer 

Misc. photos from our members: 



Bob Morrison—Photographer 



Bob Morrison—Photographer 

Memories of our brother Phil 



Bob Morrison—Photographer 

Bob Morrison 

Photographer 

Photographer@LakeShoreHOG.com 

 

mailto:Historian@LakeShoreHOG.com


 



Director 

Heather Johnston 

217-317-0384 

Director@LakeShoreHOG.com 

Assistant Director 

Dawn Cherry 

224-302-2411 

 AsstDirector@LakeShoreHOG.com 

Treasurer 

Doug Wrobel 

224-627-3987 

Treasurer@LakeShoreHOG.com 

Secretary 

Sherrie Bransky 

847-774-1888 

Secretary@LakeShoreHOG.com 

Editor & Webmaster 

Eric Morris 
 Editor@LakeShoreHOG.com 

Head Road Captain 

John R (Motor Mouth) Sweeney Jr 

 HeadRoadCaptain@LakeShoreHOG.com 

Safety Officer 

Doug Cherry 

 Safety@LakeShoreHOG.com 

Membership 

Roz Wrobel 
 Membership@LakeShoreHOG.com 

Officer at Large 

Rich Faber 
OfficeratLarge@LakeShoreHOG.com 

Photographer 

Bob Morrison 

 Photographer@LakeShoreHOG.com 

Discretionary Officers 

Primary Officers 

Historian 

George Lang 

Historian@LakeShoreHOG.com 

Chapter Products 

Chapterproducts@LakeShoreHOG.com 

Ladies of Harley 

Lori Marcotte 

 loh_lori@LakeShoreHOG.com 
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